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This collection of essays offers a sampling of the best
current work in philosophy of religion. Topics include the
relationship between God and the natural laws;.
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This book is a posthumous collection of some of the best
papers of a distinguished, many-sided philosopher of religion,
edited by one of his last.
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Provides a new orientation to philosophy of religion and a new
theory of how religion ought to be defined. In this collection
of essays, written over the past.
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Set up a giveaway. Plantinga tends to think it not very
important for most believers while Quinn estimates its value
quite a bit higher. A substantial introduction sketches the
developments of the last half-century, while also describing
the 'ethics of belief' debate in epistemology and showing how
it connects to explicitly religious concerns and to the topics
of the individual contributions.
Thisarticlehasnoassociatedabstract. Essays in Philosophy of
Religion, necessary moral truths if there are any may be
created by God's believing them, and given the intimate
connection between God's beliefs and his will, we might
suppose that the status of such propositions as moral truths
would be mediated to them by God's willing. He notes that if
he seemed to be subject to a divine command that conflicted
with an indefeasible moral obligation, he would, unlike
Abraham, invariably conclude that the apparent command was not
divine. If so, says Quinn, Rachels would be confusing placing
moral conditions on one's obedience to God with placing
epistemic conditions on one's judgment about whether a
purported command of God actually was a command.
TheTheologicalPerspectiveofaGeneticist.Forexample,Wolterstorffwor
responds that the theist can deny that God could command just
anything, since the idea of God is that of a morally perfect.
But even with the proper Christian adjustments of the virtue
concepts, Quinn thinks the Christian ethicist should resist
Aristotelian ethics:.
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